Mother Knows Best

Deborah Hospital Foundation is happy
to welcome Karen Carlomano as a new
member of the Heritage Circle Society.

After recently settling her mother’s
estate, Karen made the very wise
decision to update her own estate plans.
When meeting with her attorney, her
mother’s wish that she help others was in
the forefront of her mind, so it is no
surprise that she chose to help charitable
organizations with her estate. Her
attorney helped research charities where
her gift would make the most impact.
After phone calls and thoughtful questions
to several organizations, Karen selected
Deborah Hospital Foundation.

When asked, “Why Deborah”, Karen lists
our 4-Star Charity Navigator rating, our
96+ year history of saving lives, and our
no balance bills philosophy as initial
reasons. But learning of our relatively
new Congestive Heart Failure (CHF)
Program cemented her decision, as her

Karen Carlomano learned much from her
mother - good manners, an appreciation of
life, and a sense of style. But perhaps,
the most important lesson she learned was
to help others.

beloved mother suffered with congestive
heart failure (CHF) for many years.
“Knowing that my gift to Deborah will
help prevent others from suffering as my
mother had means everything to me.”¥

If you are considering joining Karen in leaving a bequest gift to Deborah Hospital Foundation,
we can help you tailor one that meets your financial and philanthropic goals. If Deborah is
already a part of your plans but you have not let us know, please do so we can include you as

a member of our Heritage Circle Society.

If you want more information about Deborah’s Congestive Heart Failure Program, please
call 609-621-2080 or visit DemandDeborah.org.



